GNSO Working Party
22 May 2014

Attendees
* Jennifer Wolfe
* Stephane Van Gelder
¢ Avri Doria
* Bret Fausett
* Amr El Sadr
* James Bladel
¢ David Maher
*  Chuck Gomes
* Michele Neylon
* Rudi Vansnick
¢ Rafik Dammak
¢ Wolf Ullrich Knoben
* Jennifer Standiford
* Jonathan Robinson

Apologies
e Thomas Rickert
e Ron Andruff

ICANN Staff
* Marika Konings
* Larisa Gurnick
* Glen de Saint Gery
* Rob Hoggarth
* Matt Ashtiani
* Terri Agnew

Notes

* The Registry Constituency expressed concern that they are limited up to three
members.

* It was noted that the purpose for the cap on membership is to ensure that the
group can complete its work in a short amount of time. However, once the 360
Assessment is launched, everyone in the community will have the opportunity to
provide feedback.

* A concern over an equal number of members per stakeholder group was
expressed.



There will be an online survey to ensure that people can give their input on this
process. The survey should take no longer than 5-10 minutes.

The survey will be translated into the 6 UN Languages.

The survey will give respondents the choice to identify their affiliation and/or
relationship to the ICANN Community.

The Working Party is to test and review the survey before it is distributed.

The question of making the survey anonymous was raised, but no consensus was
reached. Some felt that there would be more respondents if the survey is
anonymous, but others were concerned that there may be a flooding of
comments if the survey is anonymous.

In terms of scaling, the survey would most likely give respondents the choice of
providing answers on a scale of one to five.

There would not be an expectation that each question be answered for each of
the structural components.

Tailoring of the questions based on how a respondent self-identifies was raised.
In particular, there may be utility in having one set of questions directed to people
with in-depth knowledge of the GNSO and another set for people with minimal
knowledge.

The technology for the survey is CVENT.

The GNSO Review wiki is public.

Action Items

Matt Ashtiani is to resend the 360 Assessment Proposed Draft (survey) to the
group as new members were added recently.

The members of the GNSO Review Working Party will review the 360 Assessment
Proposed Draft in detail and provide feedback at the next meeting, on 29 May
2014.

Based on the feedback to be provided on 29 May, Staff will develop a test 360
Assessment to check for ease of use, clarity and functionality.



